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Dear Official(s),

 

In response to the call for the public's Opinion concerning the Heber/Overgaard Wild Horse euthanasia of 104

horses proposed by the forest service, I wish to voice my opinion herein.

 

I believe, in earnest, that in addition to being an Outrageous, Cruel, Deranged, and Dishonest proposal, it is a

complete misappropriation, of all Taxpayers moneys in order to placate and further subsidize just a few ranchers

interests in the use of the Public's lands within the prescribed areas addressed.

 

It was brought up by a Steve Best during the 1-22-20 public meeting in Overgaard, AZ that the ranger district had

only one (1) law enforcement officer patrolling some 660,000 acres of Apache-Sitgreeves forest of which this

proposal area lies within.  I think the Taxpayers money would be much better utilized employing more law

enforcement officers than the great expense of rounding up and Killing of said horses.

 

Those officers will be in a much greater need if this proposal is approved due to the Public (Taxpayer's) outrage

and Negative repercussions I feel this will generate for a long time to come.

 

Therefore; I submit this opinions as a definite NO of said proposal.


